
Dates to Remember 
  
Nov. 7  Remembrance Day Assembly at 10:30 AM 
  Interim Reporting Period 
  Early Dismissal at 1:30 PM 
Nov. 8  Non-Instructional Day – No School 
Nov. 11  Remembrance Day – No School 
Nov. 19  Photo Retake Day 
 
Remembrance Day Assembly 
 
Tomorrow (Thursday), we have our Remembrance Day assembly at 10:30 in the school gym.  
Parents and family members are welcome to attend.  This is our most serious assembly of the 
school year and we kindly ask that you do not applaud for, or videotape, student performances 
out of respect for our Canadian Veterans. 
 
Each student will receive a poppy or poppy sticker to wear at the assembly.  If you would like to 
send your child with a donation to the Royal Canadian Legion, who provides the poppies, that 
would be wonderful. 
 
PAC Hot Lunch 
 
Thank you to our PAC and all of our parent volunteers who made our first hot lunch of the year 
such a great success.  Our next hot lunch date is scheduled for December 11.  Stay tuned for 
more info! 
 
October “Scare the Hunger” Food Drive 
 
Thank you for all of your support!  We collected 352 food items for the Surrey Food Bank.  We 
will be doing another food drive next month before the holiday. 
 
Lost and Found 
 
Our lost and found bin is beginning to fill up again.  Please feel free to pop by and take a look for 
any of your child’s misplaced belongings. 
 
 
 
 


